Braunston Climate Action Meeting

Wednesday 6 September 2023 Stop House Garden

Present: Abigail Campbell, Alan Mawer, Dave Dawson Apologies: David, Liz, Phil, Helen, Alan Mo, Tony

Active Travel

It was agreed that the letter about local cycling infrastructure will be tabled for discussion at the October Parish Council meeting. Following that (hopefully having secured the PC's agreement) it will then be sent to all local County Councillors and relevant officers, including Neil Holland. Alan M will ask Cllr Humphreys for further advice re named officers.

Dave will add in a reference to a ground survey and Alan will include details of a DMMO, and also our engagement with Sustrans.

The letter will also incorporate our thinking to date about the need for a safe crossing on the A45.

Community Energy

David C is exploring the recent government announcement re funding - further discussion at the October meeting.

Weather Station

Dave D is going to approach the school to ask what kind of weather station would suit their needs. BCAN could then potentially make an approach to the Community Cafe for funding.

South View Field Project

Mike Gunn has confirmed 420 whips will be supplied from the Woodland Trust. Maximow has completed the first mowing; the next steps are being considered. Quote for fencing has been received and work is expected to take place in the autumn. Braunston PC has approved the re-siting of the dog waste bin. Brownies' participation is still hoped for.

Next meeting - discussion of Environment Bank.

Sycthing

Alan and Helen have completed the wildflower area scything.

EV charging points

Are imminent

BVN

October submission will include item about sustainable transport as well as other points.

Next meeting

October 4th, Village Hall